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Posted on June 1, 2020

Our Woodstock Residential Care Home residents and staff had a lovely time in the garden last week, enjoying a sunny

barbecue.
Everyone enjoyed eating burgers and hotdogs, with delicious ice-cream for dessert.
Residents and staff were all given a sweet cone to enjoy from our Manager Nicola, which was a super treat!

We sang karaoke and had a dance in our garden. It was a perfect afternoon enjoying the blue skies and each other's company.
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